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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

River Road ISD currently utilizes Interquest Detection Canines to 

provide substance awareness and detection services.  The new contract 

covers the period August 2018 thru May 2019.  Both the number of 

visits (10 half-day) and the price per visit ($250) remain unchanged 

in the new contract.   

 

          

PRESENTATION/PURPOSE:          

     

This presentation is to request your approval for RRISD to extend the contract 

with Interquest Detective Canines for an additional year.     

  

    

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

I make a motion that the Board approve and sign the contract extension 

with Interquest Detective Canines for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 

 

 


